City of McCleary



STAFF REPORT

To:	City Council
From:	Chief Sam Patrick
Date:	02/01/2023
Department:	Police Department

Greeting Council,

things are going good transitioning into the new year.

We had 274 calls for service in January.

We are still looking for a new hire for the department. The last person that was interviewed fell through on his background investigation.

The former K9 vehicle needs to be surplus due to extensive repairs that need to be done. After the vehicle is surplus the department will start taking all necessary equipment off for department use if needed.